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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children have had a very busy few weeks recently: The reception children successfully undertook their first 

school trip, Year 2 children are completing their SATs and Year 1 has been busy planting and growing their own food. 

We had a fantastic Party Night last Friday and FOBSA have also planned a cake sale for this Friday.  

I would like to thank everyone involved for their dedication to raising funds for our children. 

Enjoy your half term break. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

 
  

New Classes 

 

It was a pleasure to welcome our new Reception 

September intake just before half term.  Children 

in our current Year R, 1 and 2 will meet their new 

ddddddd New Classes 

 
Tesco Bags of Hope  

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

Thank you to everyone that has already started 

dropping their blue tokens in our box! We would 

appreciate as much support as possible so please help 

spread the word with friends and family. 

More information about plans for our garden and the 

Tesco branches involved can be found on our school 

website 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

26/5/17- Half Term 

5/6/17 –  Inset day 

               6/6/17 – School reopens at 08.45am 

7/6/17 –  Year 1 School Trip  

30/6/17 –Year 2 School Trip 

7/7/17-   Annual reports to parents 

10/7/17-  Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 

12/7/17-  Family day (Sports day) 

17/7/17 – Year 2 Leavers Disco 

21/7/17 – Final Assembly   

     School closes at 2.00pm  

 

 

 

 

Warmer Weather 

After the rather torrential rain and overcast 

conditions of the last few weeks we appear to finally 

getting some warmer weather! Please ensure your child 

has a named sunhat, fresh water and sun-cream applied 

at home. 

Farewell 
It is with a little sadness that I must inform you that Mrs Julie 

Macintrye, one of our dedicated Teaching Assistants will be 

retiring at half term. Julie has worked at the school for over 

15 years. 

In this time she has led Speech and Language support for our 

children and has made a real difference in countless young 

people’s lives. I know you will join me in thanking her and 

wishing her the very best for the future. 

 Spruce up Saturday 

 

Saturday 1st July (10.00-4.00) is ‘Spruce up 
Saturday ‘at school. If you are able to come along and 

help us paint, garden and generally lend a hand to tidy up 

the school grounds I would love to hear from you. Please 

sign up with Mrs Bates at the school office if you are 

able to come along. 

 

 

 

Parent Governor 

 
We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. If you would 

like to find out more about this exciting opportunity 

please do come and have a chat with me. 

Deadlines for nominations are Friday 9th June 

 

 

 


